
Dear Facility Director:

We are following up with you because we have not yet received your
completed  2011  Opioid  Treatment  Program  (OTP)  Survey.  This
survey is being conducted by Mathematica Policy Research on behalf
of  the Substance Abuse and Mental  Health  Services Administration
(SAMHSA).

Your participation in the OTP Survey is important. The information
you provide will help SAMHSA assess the scope of services currently
provided by certified OTPs and how they might address unmet needs.

Please log on to https://survey.nssats.com to complete your survey
as soon as possible. If you have misplaced the unique User ID and
Password assigned to your facility or if you have any questions, please
call the OTP Helpline at 1-xxx-xxx-xxxx.  

We look forward to including your facility’s information in this important
study. 

Survey Director
2011 Opioid Treatment Program
Survey
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